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Thank you for your continued support during these different and difficult times. 

 

Children at school continue to complete the same work as that which is set for home learning – we have seen and 

heard lots of pirates in some of our bubbles this week! 

 

With the publication of the latest Government guidance for schools for full opening published yesterday we are 

able to start working on our plans for the whole school being back in September; something we are all looking 

forward to. I will write to you again with detailed plans when these have been finalised. 

 

Staff Training Day Wednesday 22nd July 2020 

Please note that schooling – whether at home of school – will finish on Tuesday 21st July. The training day we had 

scheduled for May did not happen so we will be having this at the end of this academic year so that we can work 

on our preparations for September.                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                                                                    Helen Comfort 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
 

Week commencing 6th July 
 We will be continuing our environment work next week.  We will be reading a book (via Purple Mash) called 

Henry the Elephant.  It is about a very artistic elephant and his friends that are facing losing their forest home.  
I have set the daily English work as ‘2dos’ that you can access in the normal way on Purple Mash. 

 
 
 
                                                               
 

 
 
                                               
                                                

 

The Week Ahead! 

 

Hello to all, 

I hope you have enjoyed this week’s theme – ‘Plastic Sucks’!  I am sure that you have learnt some new facts about 

how to look after our planet.  Thinking about how to re-use items, I have been finding out what you could do with 

your sunflowers once they have flowered.  Did you know that the flower heads are brilliant food for the birds?  I 

have added a link below for you to find out all about it.  I am very excited as my sunflowers – that I planted at the 

very beginning of lockdown – are just about to flower!  I had a close call with one pot of them, when they wilted in 

the strong heat last week.   Luckily they have recovered with a bit of care and are now blooming!  I will take some 

photographs to share with you next week.  Keep me up-dated with how yours are doing too!  Take care, Mrs Wallis 

Message from the Class 3 Teacher 

 

 

How to use sunflower heads to feed birds 

 

 

Useful Weblinks 
 

https://www.gardeningknowhow.com/special/children/sunflower-heads-to-feed-birds.htm
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https://www.gardeningknowhow.com/wp-content/uploads/2010/09/sunflower.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.gardeningknowhow.com/ornamental/flowers/sunflower/harvesting-sunflowers.htm&tbnid=5zTVDQEKSop4uM&vet=12ahUKEwjFl9W9nqnqAhUK8xoKHdxoBuQQMygAegUIARCdAQ..i&docid=yA_5_GlS1z6OnM&w=1698&h=1131&q=sunflower%20heads&hl=en-GB&safe=strict&ved=2ahUKEwjFl9W9nqnqAhUK8xoKHdxoBuQQMygAegUIARCdAQ

